
SANDOVAL COUNTY  
ETHICS BOARD

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 

The Sandoval County Ethics Board will convene to attend the Sandoval County 
Ethics Board Continuing Education & Training at 3:30 pm. on Monday, 
September 9, 2024, virtually.  

The Ethics Board will not discuss any public business among themselves in 
numbers constituting a quorum or larger.  

For more information, call the County Manager’s Office at (505) 867-7538. 

Posted August 28, 2024




